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 Roseville Community Schools is proud to announce 
two administrators for the 2025-2026 school year. Rebecca 
Miglio will be the new principal of Green Elementary, Ann 
Paul will be the new Dean of Students at Eastland Middle 
School.
 Miglio takes over as principal at Green Elementary 
after more than thirty years teaching elementary in the district, 
most recently at Green. In addition to her years as a classroom 
teacher, she has spent the past six years as one of the district’s 
instructional coaches, helping colleagues integrate classroom 
technology into their curriculum. She has served in a variety 
of other capacities during her career, including as a member 
of school PBIS committees, district 
leadership committees, professional 
development committees, as 
well as co-chair for the district’s 
math school improvement plan 
committee. Miglio holds a Bachelor 
of Science in Education from Wayne 
State University and a master’s in 
administration from Saginaw Valley 
University with an elementary and 
secondary administrator certificate. 
 Miglio said that she looks forward to continuing her 
career as part of the Green community. “I already have 
a fantastic team to work with and an exceptional group 
of students and their families to support.” Superintendent 
Mark Blaszkowski said that Miglio has a long track record 
of elementary experience. “She has been a teacher, an 
instructional coach, and a pioneer of technology in the 
classroom. She is a hardworking individual that is innovative 
and supportive to staff and students alike. Her experience 
will be a great asset as we transition from Donna Ambrose.” 
 Miglio takes over for Ambrose, who retires from 
Roseville Community Schools after more than thirty years in 
education. She said that she feels completely blessed and 
honored to have worked in Roseville. “I have fond memories of 
all the students I have had the privilege of working with and will 
never forget them. I also have made lifelong friends. Roseville 
is truly a family.” Blaszkowski said that Ambrose has been an 
extremely effective principal at Green Elementary. “She has 

MIGLIO NAMED NEW PRINCIPAL AT GREEN, PAUL EMS DEAN OF STUDENTS
always cared for her students and families by listening to 
their needs and doing the best she could to help them. She 
built a culture of teamwork, which has paid dividends to our 
students. We wish her the best in her retirement.”
 Ann Paul has been in Roseville for six years, teaching 
English Language Arts at Roseville Middle School. In addition 
to her time in the classroom, she has served as a member of 
the school improvement, leadership, and curriculum teams, all 
aimed at enhancing the district’s educational quality. She has 
also spent time as Roseville Middle School’s Teacher in Charge, 
as well as the lead for the New Teacher Induction Program. 
Paul received a bachelor’s degree in English education from 

Ferris State and a master’s degree 
in K-12 administration from 
Eastern Michigan. She said 
that she is excited about the 
new position. “I look forward 
to supporting the behavioral 
and academic growth of all 
students at EMS by partnering 
with staff and families to ensure 
every student is supported and 
successful.”

 Blaszkowski said that Paul will make a great addition 
to the Eastland Middle School staff. “She has completed 
her degree, served in leadership roles, and has great 
relationships with students, staff, and parents. We look 
forward to her contribution to the administrative team.” Paul 
takes over for Alexandra Muhammad, who is moving out of 
the area. Blaszkowski thanked her for her years in Roseville. 
“We appreciate all the hard work and dedication to our 
students and families that Mrs. Muhammad provided. We 
wish her the best of luck on her family’s new adventure on 
the other side of the state.”
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CONGRATULATIONS                    CLASS OF 2025

Desmond Bates w Aiden Kuhn w Austin Kuhn w Larry Hands w Brooklyn Plott w Nhevan Canete
Elise Birr w Emma Morris w Gabriela Guerrero w Christian Gunvalson w Alaysha Hayes

Aiden Barnett w Jacob Blair w Gordon Isom w Harmony Janson w Dionni John w Desmond Straughton 
Mason Voracek w Perrion Matthews w Cameron Ereaux w Sarah Badaway w Jaylen Goins
Tracy Alexander w Jasmyne Benson w Brian Blackmon w Maddilyn Brasfield w Khalob Buhl

Layla Chapman w Glib Danielushkin w Daniel Duhaylonsod w Elizabeth Dunlap
Alaya Falls w Nekya Garner w Samuel Guinn w Hana Hamdan w Adrian Harris

Halaya Hunt w Isabella Hutton w Jozelyn Jackson w Avion Johnson w Jamiya Johnson
Shawn Jones w Melissa Kirkendolph w Tetiana Kozybska w Rebecca Magee

Colton Masterson w Mykhia McQueen w Yande Mendy w Aniya Morgan w Jolene Myler
Kate-Marie Neal w Savannah Powers w Kyle Reeves w Shanya Roberts w Justin Savage

Matilyn Schodowski w Keyonna Scorpio w Daniel Sikora w Eric Slater w Maurice Stallworth
Paris-Dior Tolliver w Kayla Turner w Jillian Wayne w Laniyah Wesley w Isis Westberry

2024-2025 RCSSF SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS

 This past year we had the pleasure of 
celebrating our 100th graduating class.  It 
was filled with activities, recognition, and 
lots of memories.  We were able to share 
all of those with the community, students, 
staff, and alumni alike. Like everything 
else, all good things must come to an 
end. Now we must look to the future of 
our schools and find ways to continue to 

prepare for the future.
 Roseville Community Schools is in the process of developing 
a no-tax-rate-increase bond proposal for the May 2026 ballot 
aimed at improving facilities, modernizing learning environments, 
and aligning school buildings with current and future student needs. 
School district leaders, alongside construction and architectural 
partners, have spent the past several months assessing facility 
conditions and exploring potential improvements.
 As planning continues, a draft proposal is expected to 
be shared with the community in the next few months to gather 
input and feedback before finalizing the bond scope. A major 
focus of the bond proposal is reducing operational costs, which 
could be achieved by potentially consolidating schools. Other 
potential projects include creating an early childhood learning 

MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

Sincerely,  Mark Blaszkowski

facility, upgrading outdated mechanical, electrical, paving, 
lighting, and building infrastructure, enhancing safety and security 
systems across district facilities, improving classroom technology 
and instructional equipment, and replacing aging school buses.
 Our goal is to create safer, more efficient, and updated 
spaces for our students and staff. We are working carefully to 
balance educational needs, facility conditions, and community 
priorities, and we look forward to hearing from residents as we 
shape this proposal together. We anticipate holding focus groups 
and launching a community survey in the upcoming months to 
gather feedback. Final bond plans will be shaped by community 
input and presented to the Board of Education later this year. 
More information will be shared with the community as the 
bond planning process continues. In the meantime, residents with 
questions are invited to contact the superintendent’s office at 
(586) 445-5505.

Do you know of a former Roseville student who’s doing great things? Let us know!  
productions@roseville.k12.mi.us

favorite memories. After graduation, Allison attended college 
at Michigan State University, earning a Bachelor of Arts in 
English. James attended Central Michigan University where 
he earned a Bachelor of Applied Arts in Integrative Public 
Relations. Now, Allison teaches English Language Arts at the 

middle school level. “I had a few phenomenal 
teachers who showed me that I could have an 
impact on the world through teaching.” James 
works as a public relations professional in 
the sports industry. “Roseville High School’s 
broadcast class encouraged me to pursue a 
career in the communications field.” They have 
settled into a nice life in the Centennial State. 
“We live in Colorado with our dog, Mykonos. 
We like to travel, watch Detroit Lions football, 
and be active outdoors.” They said that they still 

enjoy coming back to Michigan in the summers to visit family 
and friends. Allison and James shared some final thoughts on 
their alma mater. “Roseville Community Schools has always 
had incredible teachers and staff who care a lot about their 
students.”

Allison (Denault) Youness and James Youness graduated from 
Roseville High School in 2011. Years earlier, they met at 
Roseville Junior High in Ms. Riley’s seventh grade keyboarding 
class. Now, they share a life together in Colorado. Allison 
attended Huron Park for elementary school and James 
attended Fountain Elementary. While at 
RHS, Allison was a member of the National 
Honor Society and played varsity basketball, 
volleyball, and softball. James played varsity 
soccer and was a member of the band. Allison 
said that some of her favorite teachers were 
Mrs. Oberliesen, Mrs. Bourgeois, Mrs. Hansen, 
Mr. Hansen, Mr. and Mrs. Gabriel, Mr. Stanton, 
and Mrs. Jordan. James added Mr. Hansen, 
Mr. Mattison, Mrs. Collias, and Ms. James as 
a few of his favorites. Allison said that some 
of her favorite memories are of ninth grade softball, varsity 
volleyball, homecoming activities, French IV class, and junior 
high basketball, where she met two of her best friends. James 
said making videos for broadcast class, Project Challenge’s 
sixth grade field trip to Chicago, and band classes are his 

C O R N E RA L U M N I   A L U M N I   

A L L I S O N  &  J A M E S  Y O U N E S S

mailto:productions%40roseville.k12.mi.us?subject=


   Born and raised in San Diego, Jeri Jarrell has been teaching for ten years. She started her career 
in education in Arizona, where she taught for seven years. While there, she was named the 2019-
2020 Buckeye Elementary School District Teacher of the Year. After her husband’s job brought her to 
Michigan, she landed at Kasier Elementary, where she has spent the last two years teaching fourth 
grade. Jarrell said that she enjoys building positive relationships with students and supporting them 
in creating and achieving their goals. “My favorite thing about teaching fourth grade is the content, 
especially in math! I enjoy teaching all of the strategies for large number multiplication and division.” 

She added that she finds it fun and refreshing to turn a lesson into a game that engages her students. “I gamify vocabulary 
lessons by creating a worksheet that is placed on every desk that has spots for students to write the definitions, draw a 
picture, and write a synonym and antonym of the words for the week. Students walk around the room while listening to music, 
when the music stops, the students find a desk and fill in one of the spots on the worksheet. Students like the movement and 
they build of the work of their classmates.” Jarrell attended California State University in Sacramento, earning a bachelor’s 
degree in liberal studies. Most recently, she graduated with a Masters of Science in Curriculum and Instruction from Western 
Governors University. Outside of the classroom, she likes to stay active. “My favorite thing to do when I am not teaching is 
taking class at Pure Barre.” Jarrell’s husband’s job recently switched to remote, but they enjoy Michigan and have decided 
to stay. “It was really hard to adjust to the winters but I really love experiencing all of the seasons. I especially love all the 
trees.” 

JERI JARRELL - KAISER ELEMENTARY

Jamie Saric has been teaching at Roseville High School since 2019. She splits her time at RHS teaching 
ninth grade English in the morning and serving as one of the district’s instructional coaches in the 
afternoon. Saric said that it is very rewarding to be part of ninth graders’ journey through high school. 
“It is a major year of transition - academically, socially, and emotionally. I get to help students navigate 
the new challenges that high school brings and hopefully see them to the finish line...graduation!” Saric 
said that she loves to incorporate art and music into her classroom. “It brings literature to life in a way 
that really resonates deeply with students. Art and music allow them to connect with themes, characters, 
and emotions on a more personal and creative level.”  She also serves as a Link Crew coordinator 

at RHS, the club that focuses on helping freshmen in their first year of high school.” Saric attended Wayne State University 
where she earned a bachelor’s degree in English and history, as well as a Master of Arts in Teaching, Secondary English and 
History. She has four children - Jacob and Jenna (23), Selena (16), and Nikolas (12) - and two dogs, Scout and George. 
Outside of school, she enjoys hiking, painting, gardening, and going to concerts in the summer with friends and family. Her 
family has a home in upstate New York in the Adirondack Mountains that she enjoys visiting. “We spend summers there, 
hiking, swimming, and relaxing. I love spending time in the mountains hiking and away from all of the noise” She is also a big 
basketball fan. “March Madness, WNBA, NBA, you name it, I am a fan.”

JAMIE SARIC - ROSEVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 

EVAN ZACK - ROSEVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL
Evan Zack just wrapped up his first year in Roseville, teaching wood shop to seventh and eighth grade 
students at Roseville Middle School. Before starting at RMS, Zack spent time teaching elementary. 
He said that his favorite part about teaching is that it allows him to pull the creativity from students 
and allows them to bring their imagination to life. He added that his favorite project that he worked 
with his students on this year was creating a charcuterie board. “It allowed students to extend their 
creativity and create a board meeting their own design requirements. At the end of the assignment we 
had a charcuterie board day where everyone brought in snacks and food.” Zack attended the College for 
Creative Studies, earning a bachelor’s degree in illustration. He enjoys staying active outside of the classroom. “I’m big into 
working out, art,  museums, and this year I actually completed my very first international marathon.” He’s also a big animal 
lover. “I have one pet duck currently but plan to have many dogs in the future!”

G E T   T O   K N O W   O U R   T E A C H E R S

• BLACK & RED VARSITY FOOTBALL GAME
• RHS VARSITY DANCE & CHEER TEAMS
• RHS MARCHING BAND
• FOOD TRUCKS & VENDORS
• BOUNCE HOUSES & GAME TRUCK
• BACK-TO-SCHOOL SUPPLIES
• AND MUCH MORE!

SATURDAY, 
AUGUST 16
4:00 P.M. - 8:00 P.M. 
RHS ATHLETIC COMPLEX 

PANTHE   
DAY 2025  

 Roseville High School has named Rashard Porter the 
new head coach of the varsity boys basketball program. 
Porter comes to Roseville after a successful playing and 
coaching career. 
 Porter had a successful career on the court as a 
high school player. He starred at Romulus High School 
from 2005-2009, leading the school to two MHSAA Final 
Four appearances and earning all-
state honors his senior year. He 
started his college career playing at 
Marshalltown Community College in 
Iowa. He then made the move back 
to Michigan to play at Henry Ford 
Community College in 2011, before 
finishing his playing career at Saginaw 
Valley State University. After college, 
he made the shift to coaching. From 
2017-2019, he served as the Skill 
and Development Coach at Southfield 
Christian, helping lead the team to two MHSAA Class D 
state championships. He then spent three years serving as 
head assistant coach at River Rouge High School team that 
made two MHSAA tournament appearances. Most recently, 
he served as the varsity assistant coach for Brother Rice 
High School, a team that won two district championships, a 

ROSEVILLE HIGH SCHOOL TAPS PORTER TO LEAD BOYS BASKETBALL PROGRAM
regional championship, and made a 2024 MHSAA Elite Eight 
appearance. 
 Porter said that he felt that Roseville was a good fit 
for his coaching philosophy. “I love the energy that Roseville 
brought to me, and it matched, so it was easy to join the 
Roseville community and feel like I was part of a home 

and family.” Porter added that he is an 
advocate for education and his program 
will focus on max effort, continuous 
growth, and selfless love. “There is a 
saying that ‘if you care enough about 
yourself, you give it to others to serve.’ 
We want to make sure we set the culture 
as soon as possible because we have a 
lot of good things that we want to bring.”
 Roseville High School Athletic Director 
Keith Marzec said that Porter was 

chosen from nearly thirty applicants. “He 
is high energy, well organized, and has strong vision 

for where he wants to take our basketball program.” Marzec 
believes he will not only have an impact on the culture of 
the basketball program, but the culture throughout the whole 
school. “His goal is to play at the Breslin Center and become 
an elite program. He comes from a highly successful coaching 
tree and is ready to take our program to the next level.”

Rashard Porter takes over as Roseville High’s head basketball coach



A LOOK INSIDE OUR SCHOOLS...

Dort students enjoyed a treat from Kona Ice during the last week of school

Senior Austin Kuhn’s poker table was named “Best in Show” at the MITES competition

EMS students enjoyed May’s“Dress Like a Staff Member” day
The STEAM Museum rolled into Kment Elementary School in late May

RHS REST Robotics took home several trophies at the Mini IVD competition in May 

 RMS was awarded a $2500 grant courtesy of Bob’s Discount Furniture in May

Kaiser students got their kicks in May with another season of Unified Soccer

Green students visited the U of M Environmental Center in May

Steenland elementary second graders had a blast at the Detroit Zoo in early May

Middle school band students marched in the annual Roseville Memorial Day parade

The annual RHS Cardboard Regatta featured a recond number of entries in May

Fountain upper elementary classes visited the Henry Ford Museum in mid-May



The Roseville Community Schools Scholarship Foundation began with a dream and a goal when it was established by the 
Roseville Kiwanis Club in 1963. The dream was to touch the lives of Roseville’s young people; the goal was to raise funds 
to aid them in their continued educational quests.
In 1984, the Roseville Board of Education joined the the ongoing project. Today, citizen volunteers, educators, business 
representatives, and local leaders assist in the process of raising funds and allocating scholarships to deserving recipients. 
This year, we awarded 65 $1000 scholarships to recipients.
In April 2022, the Foundation officially became a 501c3 organization.This allows additional opportunities to receive donations 
from individuals and companies wishing to donate to a charitable organization. If you own, work for, or know of a company 
looking for a charitable organization to donate to, we would greatly appreciate you sharing the Roseville Community Schools 
Scholarship Foundation name with them.
RCSSF Tax ID No: 87-1665026

CHARITY GOLF OUTINGROSEVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION22nd Annual

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
PAT EINEICHNER  586.722.4158

ERIN ZIMMER  586.445.5518 

INCLUDES:
* 18 holes

* Continental breakfast
* Hot dog at the turn

* Lunch following
* Two drink tickets

* Prizes for longest drive, closest to 
the pin & raffle prizes

$100
PER GOLFER

REGISTRATION &
HOLE SPONSORS:

SEPTEMBER 20, 2025
SHOTGUN START: 8:00 A.M.

RAMMLER GOLF CLUB
38180 UTICA RD., STERLING HEIGHTS

REGISTER NOW!
SPACE IS LIMITED

DEADLINE: SEPTEMBER 12

On May 10, Roseville Community Schools wrapped 

their year-long hundred year celebration with an 

Alumni/Former Staff Open House, held at both 

Roseville Middle School (former Roseville High 

School) and Roseville High School (Current RHS 

and former Brablec High School). Hundreds of 

former staff and alumni visited the buildings, met 

with former classmates and teachers, and enjoyed 

snacks prepared by the RHS Culinary Arts students.

On May 8, the Bagels with Blasz Superintendent’s Discussion Group visited the WRHS Productions studio to learn all about the News and Broadcasting class! Mr. Blaszkowski even anchored the daily announcements! The Bagels with Blasz meeting is held once a month from September until May and parents are welcome. Emails will be sent with topics, dates, and locations each month.

Attendance matters! Patton students with two or fewer 
absences all year were rewarded with a fun-filled 
attendance basket for the whole family to enjoy! 
Each basket included a personalized Patton water 
bottle, bubbles, indoor and outdoor games, and more 
surprises to celebrate their incredible commitment.
Each student also received an “I Have Pawsome 
Attendance at Patton Elementary” lawn sign!

In May, our Great Start Readiness Program 

(GSRP) held their first Pajama Literacy Night! The 

students and their families were invited to enjoy 

an evening filled with ABCs and pre-reading 

activities. The children enjoyed a read aloud 

of The Rainbow Fish and The Big Blue Whale and 

all families received a book and raffle prize.

 

It was another beautiful day for the 2025 Roseville Scholarship Foundation Joe Manfreda Dream Dash, held on May 10. Between the participants, sponsors, and donations over $6,000 was raised for the Foundation! All funds raised go to Roseville High School’s Class of 2026!

The Roseville Middle School Symphonic Band 

made school history by performing for the 

first time ever at the MSBOA State Band & 

Orchestra Festival in May. The students’ hard 

work paid off, with the band earning an overall 

first division rating, the highest grade possible!

https://rosevillecs.revtrak.net/roseville-scholarship-foundation/rsf-golf-out-25/#/list


Statement of  Assurance of
Compliance with Federal Law
It is the policy of the Roseville Community 
Schools District that no discriminatory practices 
based on gender/sex, race, religion, color, 
age, national origin, disability, height, weight, 
or any other status covered by federal, state or 
local law be allowed in providing instructional 
opportunities, programs, services, job placement 
assistance, employment or in policies governing 
student conduct and attendance. 

Grievance Procedure :

Section 1:  Any person believing that the 
Roseville Community School District, or 
any part of the school organization, has 
discriminated on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, gender/sex, age, disability, 
height, weight or marital status, may file a 
grievance with:   

Civil Rights Coordinator
Administration Building
18975 Church Street

Roseville, Michigan 48066
586-445-5513

Grievance forms are available from any 
building principal or from the Administration 
Building.

Section 2: All grievances will be processed 
through the following steps:
A.  A written statement of the grievance, 
using the district’s grievance form, shall be 
submitted to the Civil Rights Coordinator.

B. Upon receipt of the completed grievance 
form, the Coordinator will conduct an 
investigation and notify grievant of the results, 
including any remedial measures.  Normally, 
the investigation will be concluded within  
(30) thirty  school days.

C. Within (10) ten school days, the grievant 
may appeal, in writing, to the Superintendent 
of Schools, who will make a written decision, 
normally within thirty (30) school days.
 
The complete grievance procedure is found in 
Roseville Community School Board Policy GAAD, 
which can be obtained from the Coordinator

Video Surveillance 
Roseville Schools periodically monitors  school 
property, grounds, buses and buildings using 
video cameras to ensure the security of 
students, staff, and property.

 I wish to be notified prior to a 
scheduled pesticide treatment inside of the 
building.

 I wish to be notified prior to a 
scheduled pesticide treatment on the outside 
grounds of the school.

 Both of the above.

Roseville Public Schools Pesticide 
Program Public Notice
In accordance with Public Act 131, school 
administrators must advise parents or
guardians of their right to be notified prior 
to the application of pesticide at their child’s 
school.

As a result of this regulation,  you are being 
advised that a routine application of pesticide 
will take place the first week of each month in 
each school.  These applications will take place 
after school hours in non-student areas, e.g., 
boiler rooms, custodial closets, etc.  The product 
used will be a water based formulation, odorless 
and of low toxicity.  In certain emergencies, 
pesticides may be applied prior to notification.  
If more specific information is needed, please 
complete and return the form below.

Asbestos Update
The Roseville Community Schools recently 
completed their six month Asbestos Hazard 
Emergency Response Act (AHERA) surveillance 
reports and will soon be conducting their three 
year re-inspection for all remaining asbestos-
containing building materials.  These reports 
are required by the Environmental Protection 
Agency. Copies are maintained in the offices 
of building administrators and are available 
for public review.

This notification is required annually in 
accordance with the Federal Register 40 CFR 
Part 763.  

Pesticide Prior Notification Request - please return to:

Roseville Community Schools
Administration Building
Department of Building & Grounds
18975 Church Street
Roseville, MI  48066

Please Check One:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Student’s (Child’s) Name

Building

Street Address

City

Phone number

Roseville Protects 
Privacy Rights
The Roseville Community Schools will not  
release personal student records such as 
grades, attendance or test results without 
the signature of the parent or the student (if 
over 18 years of age).

However, under the Family Education Rights & 
Privacy Act, (FERPA), the district is permitted 
to release information which would normally 
be found in school yearbooks, catalogs 
or student directories.  This could include 
name, address, phone number, birth date, 
field of study, honors, awards and general 
photographs.

If parents object to the release of such 
information, they must state their objection 
to the building principal in writing.

Visitors
All visitors are asked to report to the school 
office when visiting a building.    

No Smoking Policy
A state law prohibits smoking in or on 
school property.  This includes district owned 
buildings or vehicles and property owned, 
leased or otherwise controlled by the school 
district.  The law and Roseville board policy 
seek to model behavior that supports district 
curriculum regarding health and safety. 
Thank you for your cooperation in promoting 
a healthy environment for students and 
employees.

RCS Cable Station
For up-to-date information and district 
programming, tune into the Roseville 
Community Schools public access stations: 
Comcast Cable, Channel 19 & Wide Open 
West, Channel 15.

School Closings
If schools are closed, messages will be sent 
via School Messenger, posted to social media, 
and posted on the local TV stations. When day 
classes are cancelled, all child care programs 
and evening activities will also be cancelled.

Bagels with Blasz
The Bagels with Blasz discussion group meeting 
with Superintendent Mark Blaszkowski is held 
once a month from September until May. 
Emails will be sent with dates and locations 
each month.

Media Permissions
We are proud of staff, students, and 
programs.  From time to time, students may 
be highlighted in various forms of media.  
Roseville Community Schools reserves the right 
to include pictures and/or video of students 
in newsletters, brochures, newspapers, social 
media, and various other forms of media.  If 
you would like to opt your child out of this, 
please contact your school's secretary. 

Email/Text Messaging
Keep up-to-date with school events, 
closures and more with our Roseville 
Community Schools School Messenger 
System. Sign up at https://rosevillepride.
org/parents/parent-communication/

New Kindergarten Students
Register at your neighborhood school. 
Kindergarten students must be five-years-old 
on or before September 1, 2025 

Required for registration:
-Certified copy of birth certificate
-Three proofs of residency
-Immunization records
-Vision & hearing test for kindergarten   
   students only
-Last report card for older student
(if available)

Immunization Required      
New legislation requires Hepatitis B 
immunizations for all children in day care 
and for all children entering school for the 
first time.  

The series of 3 injections is available at 
the Health Department free of charge to 
youngsters from age four until their 19th 
birthday.  For more information, call the 
Macomb County Health Department in St. 
Clair Shores.

School Food Service Program
For the 2025-2026 school year, all breakfast 
and lunch meals are free for all students.  rosevillepride.org

FIND US ON

Visit us at rosevillepride.org
for up-to-date district and building 

calendar events

September 10
September 24

October 8
October 22

November 19
December 3

December 17
January 14
January 28
February 4
March 4

March 25
April 15
April 29
May 13
May 27

2025-2026 Early Release Days

More information on the Annual Notification of Pesticide Applications 
can be found here: rosevillepride.org/parents/buildings-and-grounds/

https://rosevillepride.org/parents/parent-communication/
https://rosevillepride.org/parents/parent-communication/
http://rosevillepride.org
http://rosevillepride.org
http://rosevillepride.org/parents/buildings-and-grounds/
https://www.facebook.com/RosevilleCommunitySchools
https://www.youtube.com/RosevilleSchools
https://www.instagram.com/rosevillecommunityschools/
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